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Dear Parents        10
th

 June 2016 

 

Thank you for the very generous cake donations for our tea party this afternoon to 

celebrate the Queen’s 90
th

 birthday.  Also a big thank you to Mrs White for organising 

the event and to all her helpers! 

 

Some of our Year 3 children are celebrating their First Holy Communion this Sunday, 

you are most welcome to come to the Mass which is at 10.30 a.m. at Holy Trinity 

Church in Dorchester. 

 

The Parish fete is on Saturday afternoon from 2pm at the Parish centre on Culliford 

Road, all welcome. Our children in the St Mary’s choir will be singing at 2.30 p.m., 

they would love your support! 

 

We have our new parents information morning this coming Wednesday 15
th

 June at 

10 a.m. for the parents of children starting in Reception in September 2016. 

 

On Monday morning, all the children will have a special assembly about e-safety, each 

class will have a session appropriate to their age group.  There is a booklet in your 

child’s bag today with lots of useful information about how to keep your child safe 

online. 

 

Learn a brass instrument with DASP music!  From September 2016 DASP music will 

be running a beginner brass group on Wednesdays from 5 – 5.30p.m. at the Thomas 

Hardye School.  This will be for pupils in Years 3 & 4 and the children may borrow an 

instrument for the first term, free of charge. The instruments offered are trumpet and 

euphonium. The cost will be £30 per term.  If you are interested please email the music 

office at: music@dasp.org.uk. 

 

The PTA will be selling ice lollies on Fridays after school, starting from next week 

17
th

 June – outside school, 50p per lolly. 

 

A reminder – David Wells, a charismatic speaker and theological writer will be in 

school on Tuesday afternoon for a talk about the Year of Mercy at 2 pm.  You are most 

welcome to come along but please let the office know so that we have an idea of 

numbers. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

mailto:music@dasp.org.uk

